
North Fork SACC 
Are you looking for before or after school childcare at the convenient elementary school 

location for the 2023-2024 school year? We are excited to have the opportunity to provide for 
children enrolled in kindergarten through fifth grade at Utica and Newton Elementary School 

again next year! 
We provide care from 6:30am until the school day begins (when there is a one or two hour delay we 

provide extended care for that time at no extra cost) and from the end of the school day until 6:00pm 
located in the elementary school buildings! We provide structured activities as well as activities of 

choice within our programs. We also provide a nutritious snack and period of offered homework help 
in our afternoon programs. Our programs operate on the North Fork School District student calendar 
schedule. We are NOT open at the Newton or Utica Elementary school locations when school is not in 

session. 
AM and PM care- $60/week 

AM only care- $30/week 
PM only care- $40/week 

 

SUMMER BREAK, WINTER BREAK AND 
 SPRING BREAK 

North Fork SACC offers childcare for school breaks as well. We have partnered with and are 
conveniently located at the United Methodist Church in St Louisville.  We will use this location during 
the 2023-2024 school year for summer break, winter break and spring break based on the North Fork 
School District student calendar. We operate Monday through Friday from 6:30am until 6:00pm (with 
the exception of July 4th, Christmas Day and New Years Day). We enroll children five years old and 

entering kindergarten through children who have just completed the fifth grade, your child does NOT 
have to be in the North Fork School District to attend this program. 

PROGRAM COST $110/week per child 
 

We do not provide care on a daily or drop in basis for either program. We are licensed programs through Job 
and Family Services and accept publicly funded childcare (PFCC). 

How to enroll your child: 
Contact Erika Rowley (Owner and Administrator) at 

(740) 334-9086 to learn more! 
Our space is limited to 36 children per program, so save your spot today! 

 
Although we work very closely with the North Fork School District and the St Louisville United Methodist 
Church, we are a licensed program through ODJFS and not owned by the district nor the church. Please 

contact the owner/administrator or staff on site directly with all SACC related questions and concerns. We are 
not affiliated with The Little Avengers Academy (previously known as Happy Hearts Childcare Center). 

 

 


